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MEMBER NEWS 

IMPORTANT NEWS UPDATE!!!   

Nicole Zimmerer, daughter of KBA Member Gerald Zimmerer, is the 

recipient of the Kennedy Center 2013 VSA Playwright Discovery Award.  

Nicole is a student at the University of Houston and her play “Thicker 

Than Honey” has already sold out for its premier performance at the     

U of H School of Theatre and Dance.  Nicole’s play was hand-picked as 

the “best new play by a U of H student” and will be performed on 

November 18th, 19th and 20th at the U of H Theatre in Houston.  Although 

there are no tickets for the Premier Performance, tickets are still 

available for the performances on Saturday and Sunday.   
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Pictured at 

left is Nicole 

Zimmerer, 

daughter of 

KBA member 

Gerald 

Zimmerer, 

and below, 

Nicole with 

her proud 

Papa!   

Way to go, 

Zimmerers! 



A synopsis of the play:  “When the grandmother who raised her dies, Addison Fletcher has to fly back to her 

hometown in Tennessee. While there, she is reunited with her siblings, along with other faces from her past. The 

comfort of being home doesn't last long as old grudges, new secrets, and repressed feelings start bubbling to 

the surface, taking the term "sibling rivalry" to a whole new level. Add shocking pregnancies, absentee fiancés, 

and ex-boyfriends to the mix, and this is one family reunion you don't want to miss!” 

For more information or to buy tickets, go to http://www.uh.edu/cota/theatre-and-dance/buy-tickets/2016-

2017/thicker-than-honey/ 

Congratulations to Nicole and to her dad, KBA Member Gerald Zimmerer! 

******************************************************************************* 

REMINDER TO R.S.V.P FOR OUR MEETING NEXT WEEK 

Remember to RSVP for our Tuesday, October 25 meeting NO LATER THAN 1:00 PM this Friday, October 21st.  You 

may RSVP by email to christy@gtkatylaw.com and pay at the meeting, or you may register on line and either 
pay via credit card or at the meeting.  You will also have the opportunity to register for the Featured Lawyer 
drawing for an additional $5 paid in advance of the meeting.  Entering the drawing at the meeting will cost 

you $10.  If you RSVP and do not attend or cancel, you are still responsible for your meal’s cost. If you do not 
RSVP,  the meeting cost is $30.00, but we cannot guarantee you either a seat or a meal. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEWS!  

Send your news and events to Sarah Springer at 
sarah@sarahspringerlaw.com for inclusion in future 

newsletters.  We also invite our members to write and 
submit short posts on recent case law updates or areas 

of practice, or anything else you think might be a benefit 

for our members. 

  

Editor:  Sarah Springer 

 

      SPONSORSHIPS 
 

If you or someone you know is interested in sponsoring a Katy 
Bar Association meeting or event, please contact Kerri 

Graham at kerri@gtkatylaw.com, Elizabeth Pratt at 
elizabeth@elizabethpratt-legal.com, or Sarah Springer at 
sarah@sarahspringerlaw.com . 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.katybar.org 

WEBSITE ADS 
 

The Katy Bar Association website 
is a great place to get your name 
out there!  Ad space can be 

purchased for $100 and will run 
through September 30, 2017.  If 
you are interested in purchasing 
an ad, please visit 
www.katybar.org  and click on 

the payment link. 

 

ADVERTISE IN THE NEWSLETTER!! 

Provide ad copy to Editor Sarah Springer and 

pay $10 to Christy Theander and you can 

have an ad in our Award Winning Newsletter!!  

You may purchase several months of ads at a 

time or advertise in a single issue. 


